
March 13, 2009 

To: Auburn Comprehensive Plan Committee 

From: Mark Eyerman & Antje Kablitz 

RE: Agriculture and Resource Protection Zone Issues 

 

The March 19 CPC meeting is dedicated to discussing the Agriculture/Resource Protection 

Zone.  You have been provided with a variety of information on the subject to review.  

 

We would like you to take a moment, before the meeting, to identify 

your major issues/concerns with the CURRENT AG/RP DISTRICT: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


